

Maura Varney Finance Department Bedford Public Schools 97 McMahon Road Bedford MA 01730-2144

July 21, 2022

Dear Ms. Varney:

Please accept this check dated 7/21/22 in the amount of \$2,000.00 to be deposited into the JGMS POMS Gift Account. This is a donation from the Patrons of Music Students (POMS) to the Music Department for the JGMS Sound Improvement project.

Please let me or Nicole O'Toole know if you have any questions about this donation. I can be reached at 617-291-6689.

Sincerely,

Audrey Gould Treasurer, Bedford POMS